
 

 

 

 

 

January 22, 2021 

 

All, 
 
With the House not in session this week, it was very quiet on the legislative front.  Hearings begin next week 
in both chambers but no retirement bills have been scheduled.  As always, I'll be watching and you can 
follow all activity at JCPER.org under the legislative tab. 

 
Mike Morris 

 

 

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE 

From Mike Morris… 

https://protect2.fireeye.com/v1/url?k=78171a70-278c237a-7815d6ba-0cc47a6d17a8-2416147123188705&q=1&e=6c1aa737-672d-43a1-a7db-f31668311797&u=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__http%3A%2F%2Fjcper.org%2F__%3B%21%21HSro1Vka%210BE7OvJngVlDQAfK5qCBQ4UXKdxlEbfDShJPNfg5ftvqtRYu7K4IVIjDBbDXJC7cHP6bBhSOmg%24

